
04/03/2019 

MR Dale Cohen 
- 55 Samuel ST 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
dale@dale-Cohen.com 

RE: DA2019/0123 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

I live close to Pittwater RSL. I’m highly supportive of the use of RSL grounds for markets. It will 
be low impact, good use of existing facilities and bring community feeling and vibrancy to our 
area. I’m aware of a flyer making false claims about semi trailers and noise from 4.30am. The 
RSL is next to industrial areas that do have truck movements, and should not be blamed for 
those. It’s likely the person behind this content is actually trying to find ways to complain about 
trucks when they should never have moved into a light industrial area. 
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